
August 16, 1974 

Mr. Samuel Odabashian 
Twenty One Forty Haight · Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10461 

Dear Mr. Odabashian: 

We are deeply grateful for your thoughtfulness. 

May God bless you with a long and healthy life. We 
will pray for Hi m to grace you with a speedy and complete 
recovery. 

With prayers, 

Fr. Mampre Kouzouian 
Canon Sacrist 


